
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PROVINCE OF QUEBEC 
REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF MEMPHRÉMAGOG COUNTY 
TOWN OF STANSTEAD 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

DEPOSIT – TRIENNIAL ROLE OF EVALUATION 
2025-2026-2027 

TO THE CITIZENS OF THE TOWN OF STANSTEAD 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given, by the undersigned, Director General of the Municipality of 
Stanstead that: 
 

(Concerning the Role of Evaluation for the Municipality of Stanstead) 
 

Notice is hereby given that the triennial property assessment roll of the Municipality of the 
Town of Stanstead to be in effect during the fiscal years 2025-2026-2027, was tabled in my 
office on September 11, 2024, and that it can be viewed at this location during regular 
business hours. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of section 74 of the Act respecting municipal taxation, notice 
is given that any person who has an interest in challenging the accuracy, presence of or the 
absence of an entry on the roll in respect of property of which she or another person is the 
owner, may file a request for review under the Division 1 of Chapter X of that Act. 
 
To be admissible, such a request for revision must meet the following conditions: 
 

 Be filed before May 1, 2025; (no later than April 30, 2025) 
 
 Be deposited at the following location or sent by registered mail: 

 
MRC de Memphrémagog 
455, rue MacDonald, suite 200 
Magog, Québec J1X 1M2 

 
 Be made in the form prescribed for this purpose and available in the place indicated 

above. 
 
 Be accompanied by the amount of money determined by the MRC's by-law 12-24 

            Memphremagog and applicable to the evaluation unit to which the application relates. 
 
Anyone interested in the special valuation roll may consult it at the office of the Town of 
Stanstead by appointment only at 425 rue Dufferin. 
 
 
 
GIVEN IN STANSTEAD on 26th of September 2024 
 

 
______________________________ 
Hughes Menard, General Manager 
 
 
The present text is not official; thus, the French version prevails. 
 


